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Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:50:36 PM

I’m writing this letter to show my opposition to HB 4167 also known as the Cap & Trade bill.

If this bill gets past it will be devastating to so many businesses and people in our communities!

We the people deserve to have our voices heard, let US vote on it.

Thank you,
Suzanne Oswald
Oswald Farms LLC

Sent from my iPhone
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